
All Clear
Boil Water Notice

The Boil Water Notice that was issued recently has been 
discontinued.  The water is now safe and you can resume 
using water from the tap without the need for any further 
treatment or concern.  

If you have any questions you may contact our office at the 
number below.

Phone:  ________________________________________


